
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
November 1, 2019 

 
The Halloween Parade and celebrations were a success in spite of the windy and wet 
weather.  Our collection bin for Ronald McDonald House is overflowing and we will 
continue to collect candy until Wednesday, November 6th!  When students trick or 
treat and share their collection of sweets, the experience provides a genuine, service- 
based learning opportunity.  Thank you for your support! 
 
The week of November 4th is a unique week with the daily schedule.  Please be aware 
that Monday and Wednesday are single session days and school is closed on 
Thursday and Friday.  Tuesday is a day off for our students; however, staff is in 
district engaging in professional development opportunities and parent teacher 
conferences.  PLEASE inform the office if your child will be absent. 
 
As the weather changes and turns cooler, please be sure that your child is dressed 
appropriately for outdoor recess.  We go out unless the weather is extremely cold or 
wet.   
 
We continue to monitor traffic flow at drop off and pick up.  Today I stopped and 
asked a dark gray Ford Escape to no longer discharge their student in the street on 
Warwick.  This individual was a care provider.  PLEASE be sure to share these 
expectations with other individuals that may be responsible for the drop off/pick up 
of your child. 
 
Please watch your child’s backpack for the Parent Visitation Schedule which will 
take place on November 12th from 9 AM to 11 AM in 20 minute sessions.  Signup is 
required, please check with your child’s teacher. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!  J 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 


